
2 October 2024
Spooky Bonfire Event 6 November, 11am-2pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 6th November students, staff and pupils from all three of The Green Room
Foundation’s provisions will be converging at our Kingsley site (GRK) to celebrate Guy Fawkes
Day, this year with a Halloween twist.

This is one of numerous events planned for the year incorporating both our Windsor provisions
and our Kingsley school. Our aim with these get-togethers is to strengthen the links, experiences
and friendships that already exist between our pupils and staff, as well as to form new ones.

GRW and GRC students and staff will be departing Windsor at 9:45am, arriving at Kingsley at
11am. We will depart GRK at 2pm and return to the Windsor Leisure Centre in time for usual
transport home. No transport changes will be necessary.

Once at GRK, students will be given a tour of the grounds, including the many exotic pets and
farm animals that the school looks after. They will have the opportunity to engage in various
activities including scarecrow/Guy building, The Great Pumpkin Drop, Scary Movie Making and
many others.

Of course, safety will be paramount throughout the evening and every precaution will be taken in
order to ensure a safe and enjoyable evening.

If you know that your child will not be attending this event please let us know as soon as possible,
as we will be looking to organise transport and confirm numbers for catering.

If you have any questions regarding this event please feel free to contact the school office via
telephone or email.

Regards,

Callum Flanagan and Ashley Sheehan
Heads of School, GRW and GRC


